July 21, 2001


We began the day by taking measurements and straightening baulks.  We took down L1024, the area south of the burial L1021, down about 15-30cm, depending on the position, so that the locus was level with the elevation of the burial.  This area revealed nothing of major import, although some pottery was found.  


After taking down this area we continued on our articulation of the actual burial L1021.  No new artifacts were found during the articulation of the burial, but much progress was made in the preparation of the burials for the bone delegation's second attempt at removal of the burial.  Their first removal removed the top level of bones, including the leg bones which were sticking up, and this second attempt should remove all.  We also set up spider shots, overhead shots which are level, so we should be ready for the removal of the burial either tonight or tomorrow.


While we worked on the articulation we took down the area east of the burial which is in L1019 about 5 cm.  We did this for the purpose of hopefully being able to better see the oven walls of the two ovens that we believe are appearing.  One oven takes up the majority of L1025, and the other oven appears to be right next to the oven L1025.  This oven has a wall which appears to be at the very edge of L1025, and then it appears to go underneath what for now is L1019.  So that is why we went down.  We will probably want to go down more tomorrow to better understand the oven area.  We believe that both ovens are square shaped, or at the least that one side is flat on each oven.


We ended the day by whacking down 10cm on L1027 again with the purpose of getting down to the level of the oven L1025, so that we can better understand the borders and associated surfaces of this oven.

